

DM0801

August 6, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO CONSULTANTS

SUBJECT:

Railroad Correspondence on Behalf of SCDOT

Please be advised, when sending correspondence to the railroad companies on behalf of SCDOT, it is necessary for you to specify in your cover letter that you are working for the SCDOT, or consultant working for Construction Resource Management through SCDOT. This will avoid any misunderstanding or questions as to the validity to obligate State funds.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Råndy R. Cannon, P. E. Bridge Design Engineer

cc: Bridge Design Engineer Assistants
Director of CRM Operations Walsh
Utilities Engineer Leaphart

RRC/slb